
 

 

 

DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 

January 22, 2025 

City of Toronto 
Planning and Housing Committee 
Toronto City Hall  
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Members of the Planning and Housing Committee 
 
RE: Agenda Item: PH18.5 – Housing Action Plan: Avenues Policy Review – January 23, 2025 

 
On behalf of Buttonwood Hill Residents Association (BHRA) and the residents of our community, we 
object to the recommendations being presented at the Planning and Housing Committee on Thursday, 
January 23, 2025 entitled PH18.5 – Housing Action Plan: Avenues Policy Review. 
 
It is our strong position that the residents of our community have not been provided with sufficient 
information, nor have there been proper public consultation meetings regarding this matter. 
 
We therefore request that this matter be referred back to city staff so that public consultation meetings 
can be held, in person and in locations that are within a reasonable proximity and with sufficient notice 
to our community, with a full and detailed report of what is being proposed, so that residents can be 
given an opportunity to provide their comments and concerns regarding this matter. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thanks kindly, 
 
Christina Manulak 
On behalf of 

Buttonwood Hill Residents Association 
Email: buttonwoodhillresidents@gmail.com 
 
cc. 
Mayor Olivia Chow  
Councillor Stephen Holyday 
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